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Minutes of the AGM of the
West Acre Parish Council 
           held on 14th May 2018 following the Annual Parish Meeting
Present
Councillors:  Eoghan Sheils (Chair), Antonia Hanbury, Ralph Sliwa, Jeremy Cameron, Mark Wrigley and Terry Howlett.
Others:  Belinda Bush, Brian Cawston, Brian Wright, David Morley, Sally Bridle, Reverend Stuart  Nairn and Jim Moriarty (Borough Councillor).

Clerk:  Henry Birkbeck
Apologies:  Fiona Wrigley (Councillor).
Minute 1.  Minutes of the last meeting (9th April 2018) were approved and signed.
Minute 2.  Election of the Parish Council Chair for the next year.  Eoghan Sheils was proposed by Jeremy, seconded by Antonia and unanimously approved by the Councillors present.
Minute 3.  Election of the Clerk and Treasurer to the Council for the next year.  Henry Birkbeck was proposed by Antonia, seconded by Eoghan and unanimously approved by the Councillors present.
Minute 4.  It was reported that William Chapman and/or another representative from their firm would be attending our meeting on the 6th August 2018 to discuss haulage issues relating to the maize harvest.

Minute 5.  It was reported that the fallen telephone cable on River Road had been reinstated on the poles.
Minute 6.  It was agreed that the Chair would formally express the gratitude of the Parish Council to Graham Middleton (County Councillor) for his discretionary grant of £1,000 towards the proposed SAM speed awareness sign.
Minute 7.  Subject to satisfactory references it was agreed to appoint Richard Furze as our Internal Auditor for this year.
Minute 8.  There had been email correspondence between the Parish Council and Miranda Hudson on behalf of the Brewery project who explained that the expected vehicular traffic to year five has already been provided to us and that the design team is working on ways to minimise the impact of noise, odour and lighting on the Village, in particular for nearby residents.  Both Miranda and her brewer husband Bates, will attend the village fete on 23rd June and will be happy to discuss the project and answer any questions that anyone may have.  Building plans will also be available to view.
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Minute 9.  Highways issues – please see the PC Chairs Report within the minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting. 
Minute 10.  SAM speed awareness sign. Documents relating the formal acceptance of the Norfolk County Council grant were signed and it was decided to look into insurance for the equipment and for routine management and relocating of the sign as required.

Minute 11.  The Clerk was asked to enquire from the diocese whether they still have proposals for a Wispire system to enhance West Acre’s mobile telephone network.

Minute 12.  There were various suggestions proposed for a commemoration for the end of the First World War and it was decided to finalise a plan in time for a dedication ceremony on the 11th November (Remembrance Sunday).

Minute 13.  The Clerk was asked to confirm that they will continue to collect rubbish from the bin on the Village green.

Minute 14.  Increasing our precept for next year was discussed but when it came to a count the Councillors rejected the idea by a majority of five to one.

Minute 15.  Planned expenditures as listed on the Agenda were approved, and the year-end Bank Reconciliation was presented.
The next meeting of the Parish Council will be restricted to approving the Annual Governance and Accountability Return (formally the Annual Return) and will be held at the West Acre Estate Office at 6pm on Monday 11th June 2018.

The date and time for the next full Parish Council meeting will be Monday 6th August at 7pm.                                       
The meeting closed at 9.20pm
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